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Patricia Georgee 

From: Roger Howe 
Sent: 
To: 

Saturday, 25 May 2013 12:20 AM 
FAD 

Cc: Darren Churchill 
Subject: Re: Australian Democrats- Correspondence from the AEC [DLM=For-Officiai-Use-Only] 

Dear Alex, 

Thanks for the update, it is much appreciated. 

Regards, 
RogerHowe 

On Fri, May 24,2013 at 3:12PM, FAD <FAD@aec.gov.au> wrote: 

For-Official-Use-Only 

Dear Mr Howe and Mr Davey, 

I am writing to update you both on the applications to change the secretary and registered officer of 
the Australian Democrats (the Party). A delegate of the Australian Electoral Commission (AEC) is 
currently considering those applications. 

I would hope that the applications would be progressed in the coming week. 

Kind regards, 

Alex Lewis I Project Officer 

Funding & Disclosure Section 1 Legal & Compliance Branch 

Australian Electoral Commission 

T: (02) 6271 4635 I F: (02) 6293 7655 
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(.jAEC 
Australian Electoral Commission 

• 

For~Officiai~Use~Only 

DISCLAIMER: 

Make sure you' re enrollod to voite. 
Visit www.aec.gov.au 

ELECIION 

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all copies. If this email or any attachments have 
been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the email or 
attachments. 
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